TALLYGAROOPNA PRIMARY SCHOOL NO.3067





Victoria Street, Tallygaroopna

Phone 03 58298264 Fax 03 58298244 <u>tallygaroopna.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au</u>
Website - http://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/ Mobile 0403625625 / 0411960164
SCHOOL VALUES - RESPECT. HONESTY & INCLUSION

NEWSLETTER

Contents Welcome

1. After School Care

3. Kids Helpline Session

5. Information Technology Night

7. Grade 3/4 Camp

9. Super Heroes Day

11. Earn & Learn Vouchers

13. AASC Program – Term 2

15. Term Dates

2. Dance Festival

4. AASC Program – Term 3

6. School Fence

8. School Reports

10. Prep Enrolments for 2013

12. Coles Sport Program

14. Student of the Week / Values

TERM 2 NO.18 19th June 2012

After School Care will be available to families on the first day of Term 3. Booking will need to be made by 1pm with Stepping Stones not Tally PS.

Super Heroes Day 3 Sleeps to go !!!!!!

Pie Drive Orders will be delivered to school this Thursday.

Hi everyone,

The end of Term 2 is fast approaching and teachers are busy finalising reports so that these can be distributed to families on Monday. Just a reminder that these reports are only a snapshot of progress so far and more information can be gained at the Parent Teacher Interviews next Wednesday. Please contact the office ASAP to arrange a time for this day, if you haven't had a chance to do so already.

Today, Teagan and Jordan represented our school at the Regional Cross Country Championships at Broadford. This is a great achievement and I personally would like to thank their family for giving them the opportunity to have this experience today. We will look forward to an update next week.

This week is a busy one with the orders for the pie drive available to be picked up on Thursday afternoon. The Parents Club will be holding their last Munch N Crunch session on this day also and our Super Heroes Day is planned for Friday. This promises to be a lot of fun and I know all of our kids and teachers will definitely get into the spirit of the day. We will have a parade in the morning and then have some fun activities in the afternoon when our Buddies session begins. Parents are welcome to come along as per normal and take some great photos.

Next week, will be a busy final week for the first semester. We have an Information Technology night planned for Monday and children from Grades 3-6 will attend the Dance Festival in Shepparton on Tuesday. Information is provided in this edition of the newsletter.

Karen will be in the office until Thursday this week, if any matters need addressing. Have a great week everyone.

David Brodie – Teaching Principal

If you would like to receive this newsletter by email contact our office.

An alternative is to go to our school website.

Enrolments for 2013 can now be made. Tours of the school can be requested as well.

Tallygaroopna Primary School Recipe Books These can still be purchased from the School Office at \$12 each.

New Building at Night

Some of our lights around the new building have been replaced recently. The building now looks fantastic at night and from Victoria Street.



Practice for the Dance Festival





1. After School Care

We are still waiting to hear back from the taxi service regarding transport arrangements to St. Luke's for After School Care. We hope to make this information available to parents before the end of term. A reminder that this service will be available to families the first day back next term (Monday 16th July) and information booklets and enrolment forms can be collected from our school office. Both of these documents are also available on our school website. Bookings are to made with Stepping Stones not our school – we will then be contacted from Stepping Stones with specific numbers for each session after school and we will then contact the taxi service in regard to this. We will be contacting the taxi service at 1pm each day so bookings need to be completed by this time to manage the program effectively.

2. Dance Festival

Next Tuesday 26th June, students in Grades 3-6 will attend the Dance Festival at the Shepparton Basketball Stadium. We will have an early lunch and leave school at 1pm and then travel into Shepparton by bus. The festival begins at 1.30pm and concludes at 2.45pm. We should return back to school by about 3.10pm. Permission forms will go home this week and the cost for the day will be \$2 to cover the cost of the bus. Parents are welcome to come along if they wish and attend the festival.

3. Kids Helpline Session

The Federal Department of Health and Ageing have funded Kids Helpline to deliver Kids Helpline @ School to primary schools across Australia. Kids Helpline @ School offers classroom sessions with their counselors. These classroom sessions are designed only for the delivery of information and are not counseling sessions.

Concerns may arise if a student asks a question or makes a comment that either includes specific information or implies that there may be a problem or issue relevant to the health and wellbeing of an individual child. For example, a student refers to a significant loss that may be occurring in their life.

In response, a counselor will acknowledge the student's issue/concern, and provide some information about children's rights and help seeking, but will not elicit further information from the student. At the close of the session, the counselor will discuss the duty of care concern with the teacher, and formulate a follow up plan (eg. referral of the student to the school counselor and/or Kids Helpline, exploration of issue by the teacher if appropriate).

The Session will commence on 2pm on Thursday. If you do not wish your child to participate in this session please contact the school.

4. Active After School Program - Term 3

Next term, we will be introducing a new sport with the AASC Program – BMX (Tuesday's). This will be very exciting and promises to be a lot of fun. Because children will need to be competent and confident riding a bike, enrolment will begin with Grade 6's and work down to Preps. There will be a first in best dressed policy applied because the program will only be able to accommodate 20 children. The first 5 sessions will be held at school and then the last 2 sessions will be held at the BMX track in Shepparton. We will be able utilise a bus for the last 2 sessions which will take children to the venue and then back to school – arriving at approximately 5.30pm. Mr Brodie will travel on the bus during this time as well. More details will be available early next term but the program will continue to be free to all children.

Our Bike Education Program was only for children in Grades 2 – Grade 6. However, students in Prep and Grade 1 will be able to participate as well – this will be up to the discretion of parents (no training wheels). Bikes, helmets and gloves will all be provided – all children will need to have a long sleeve top, long pants and enclosed shoes.

The Enrolment Form is now available on the School Website to download if needed.

On Monday's, we will be having Taekwondo at our school. This is very popular as well so it will be first in first dressed. The last session will be held at the Koryo Taekwondo Centre at 415 Central Avenue in Shepparton also and a bus will be provided to and from this venue as well (see details above).

Koryo Taekwondo Centre - 415 Central Avenue Shepparton 0405 659 684

Shepparton BMX Track – Packham St, opposite Wanganui Secondary college (near Shepparton Velodrome) www.sheppartonbmxclub.com

5. Information Technology Night

An Information Technology Night will be held on Monday 25th May beginning at 6pm and concluding at 8pm. This will give families an opportunity to use our laptops, iPods and iPads along with our Robotics Kits. Could expressions of interest please be in by the end of the week to assist with planning – this is at the end of this edition of the newsletter. If there is insufficient numbers the session will be cancelled and families will be informed.

6. School Fence

We have approved a new fence to be constructed between the school and the Collins residence next door. This work will be completed on Monday 9th July so could children just stay away from this area when this work is being completed. Stay tuned for some pictures early next term.

7. Grade 3/4 Camp

Final numbers for the camp have been given to Dookie PS and we are hopeful of the cost for this outdoor experience being made available before the end of the term. If any families would like to discuss a payment plan could you contact Karen at the office please. We hope to have some more information out to parents before the school holidays.

This camp is scheduled to be a 3 day camp from Wednesday 1st August until Friday 3rd August. The camp will be a Cluster camp so 5 cluster schools will participate. Mrs Haberfield will be attending the camp and the Grade 2's will be split at school for the duration of the camp. They will have a small booklet to work through during this time.

Camp Website - http://www.campcurumbene.com.au/

8. School Reports

These will be handed out on Monday 25th June at the end of the day in sealed envelopes and should not be opened until children get home and have a chance to discuss individual reports with parents.

9. Super Heroes Day

As per normal, we will be having a casual day during the last day of term. On Friday 22nd June, we will be having a Super Heroes Day which will be organised by JSC. Participation will involve just a gold coin donation per family with proceeds going to State School Relief. This will be a lot of fun and hopefully families have plenty of notice to prepare suitable costumes for the day. Please note the change of date in regard to this day.

Costume Parade at 9am until 9.30am with prizes awarded to students. Buddy Activities will be conducted in the afternoon from 2pm onwards.

10. Prep Enrolments for 2013

A couple of weeks ago, we put our enrolment banner out on the school fence again to promote our school and encourage enrolments for 2013. Currently our school is thriving with an enrolment of 53 students and we look forward to aiming to continually build on this over the next few years. Parents can enrol their children for 2013 now and request a tour of the school if needed. I look forward to discussing the many advantages of our small school.

11. Earn & Learn Vouchers

We are excited to be taking part in the 2012 Woolworths Earn & Learn program. Last year, we were able to purchase some great resources with the points we earned, thanks to you. From Wednesday 9th May until July 1st 2012, you can collect stickers at Woolworths that go towards Earn & Learn points. For every \$10 you spend at Woolworths (excluding the purchase of tobacco, liquor and gift cards), **you will receive a sticker**. These stickers can then be given to your children to collect on a **special sticker card**. Once it is completed, they can simply bring it back here to school or you can drop them into your local Woolworths collection box at the front of the store.

The more points we earn, the more we can redeem from a choice of over 7,000 educational resources including mathematics and English resources, art & crafts materials and much, much more! We are grateful for your support and look forward to a successful program. If you have any questions, please ask.

12. Coles Sport for Schools Program

We are excited to announce that the Coles Sports for Schools program is back, bigger and better in 2012. This year being made extra special due to the Olympics! Last year, our school was one of 7,500 schools who earned over \$10.2 million worth of sports gear. This year you can collect vouchers from Coles from 13th June to 14th August and remember the more vouchers we collect, the more sports gear our school will receive.

13. AASC Program – Term 2

The final Multi Sports session was held yesterday so this concludes our AASC program for Term 2. Last week's free icy pole voucher went to Harvey Walker.

14. Student of the Week / Values Vault

Congratulations to the following students who received Student of the Week last week.

Term 2 - Week 9

P/1 – The Rock N Roll Kids –Ashleigh Moore for the confidence she displays in her story writing. We all loved your story about Rainbow Fish. Well done Ashleigh.



2/3/4 – Mrs H's Brainy Bunch – Jacob McHale for his fantastic getting along skills. Jacob is always willing to play with anyone! Also for the persistence and resilience he has been showing in Dance. A fantastic effort Jacob!

5/6 – The Grade 5/6 Rebels – Zailie Dempster for the tremendous way that she has settled into her new school and the way that she extends herself and always strives for high quality work. Great work!

All students receive a certificate and a Nando Voucher.

Last week's Values Vault Winners were: Declan and Preston

15. Term Dates

Over the next few weeks, I will continue to update this section. Dates for TERM 2/3 are:

June 21st – Munch N Crunch

June 25th – Reports Sent Home

June 26th – Dance Festival (Gr. 3-6)

June 29th – Last Day of Term 2 – dismissal at 2.25pm

July 18th - Parents Club Meeting

July 27th – Interschool Footy & Netball - TBC

July 30th – Taekwondo Begins (AASC)

August 1st – Finance & School Council 5

August 1st – Wanganui SC Performance – Fame

August 20th – Subzero School Visit September 2nd – Father's Day

September 7th – School Disco

September 10th >14th – Swimming Program

September 21st – Last Day of Term 3

June 22nd – Super Heroes Day – <u>change of date</u>

June 25th – Information Technology Night

June 27th – Parent Teacher Interviews – Pupil Free

July 16th – Term 3 Begins

July 26th – Christmas in July

July 27th – London Olympics Begin

July 31st – BMX Begins (AASC)

August 1st > 3rd – Grade 3/4 Camp Curumbene

August 20th – Book Fair

August 24th – Book Day at Katandra West PS September 5th – Finance & School Council 6 September 8th – Community BBQ (Bunnings)

September 19th – School Production

13 Under Netball Round 8

Tally Allsorts vs Bourchier St Angels.

A great game, lots of intercepts, plenty of pressure down the court, good passing and some great goaling. An overall great team game with everyone contributing, which resulted in a win 23-1. Well done to the goalies who kept persisting and were rewarded with their efforts. Well done girls. Award - Molly Trewin, Congupna P.S.

Under 7 Soccer

Northerners vs Grahamvale City

Wow, what a great game Northerners 12 to Grahamvale City 3. Great game boys, with a lot of help from their team mates, Kel kicked 4 goals, Cohan kicked 3, Talen kicked 3 and Fin kicked 2. Dan, Declan and Zac played fantastic as well. All the boys played a great fame from the start. Well done and we look forward to next week!

Under 9 Soccer

Northerners vs Bourchier St.

The game started in gloomy conditions and always looked like raining. Northerners started well and scored first, plenty of movement forward and lots of attempts at goal. We scored again to be 2-0 early in the first half but then Bourchier St replied with two quick goals to even the score at 2 all. The second half was just as physical and many attempts were not rewarded with a goal. The game ended without another score. A two all draw. Well done all players on your determination to keep trying. Both teams then headed to McDonalds for lunch, thanks to Donna for organizing this. they look liked they enjoyed it.

Please be advised of the following results from Round Six 16/06/2012 for Northerners Football. Northerners vs St Bredans

Final Scores Northerners 1 3 9, to St Brendans 6 7 43

Encouragement Awards, Daniel Bagley, Jordan Gee, Harri Ring, Brenton O'Brien, Patrick Jacobson, Brodie Poole

Parents' Club - PIE DRIVE

Our second major fundraiser for the year is a Pie Drive with Higgins Bakery of Shepparton and delivery will be Thursday 21st June. Pick up will be from the Multi Purpose Room between 12:00 and 4:00, if you cannot pick up your order, please arrange for someone to pick it up for you. Please make cheques out to Tallygaroopna Primary School. Any queries contact Bev Montgomery on 0400 914 464

Homework Reflection Task for Grade 5/6 – Due Friday 22nd June

Write a summary of what have been your highlights for the year so far and what perhaps you are looking forward to for the rest of 2012. Remember to plan your work and write in paragraphs with a logical sequence. Minimum is 150 Words.

Information Technology Night - Supper Provided

information reclinology right Supper rovided
Family Members
We will be able to attend the Family I.T. Night on Monday
25th June from 6pm until 8pm in the Project Room.
Signed
Parent/Teacher Interviews
(Student Led Conferences – Grades 3/4/5/6)
Parent/Teacher Interviews will be held on Wednesday, 27th June starting
at 9am and concluding at 5pm. Please indicate on the form below what
time suits you. Times will be allocated on a first in first preference basis. If
the times do not suit you, please contact the school to make an alternate
arrangement. Remember that this will be a Student Free Day apart from
students in Grades 3,4,5 and 6 to attend their session with their parents.
X
NAME:
Yes I/we would like to attend the parent/teacher/student interview
session with you on Wednesday, 27th June.
My preferred time isam/pm.
X

Prep for Parents: Homework!

As your child goes through school, homework will become an everyday experience. Homework is designed to reinforce the things your child learns at school. It gives your child an opportunity to work through learning tasks themselves and helps their long term understanding.

What's happening at school

Every school has a homework policy. If you haven't already received your own copy you'll be able to find it on the school's website or you can ask the school to give you a copy. Schools update and amend their homework policy as needed. Some schools conduct forums or ask for parent comment when they are updating their homework policy.

Your child's school will also advise you of homework expectations and will work with you to establish good homework patterns at home.

In Prep the main 'homework' your child is likely to have will be reading. Indeed, reading will be the focus of your child's homework for the first three years of school. The more practice your child has in reading, the more confident they'll become, and the more their reading skills will improve.

Each school sets their own homework so the amount will vary between schools. Some schools expect about 15 minutes of reading each day while other schools may recommend up to 30 minutes a day.

Some schools may include other tasks with reading for your child to do at home. These could include things like memory-based games and other every day activities.

So what more can you do?

Have a routine

Knowing when to allow your child to play and when the best time for reading with your child is will depend on your family's routines. It will also depend on your child. Some children enjoy play when they get home from school. It allows them the opportunity to let off steam, to expend any excess energy and gives them a chance to socialise or play with other children before tackling things like reading. Other children may need your attention and the closeness that reading together brings straight after school.

Develop a routine for your child that suits your family and that your child responds to. Children love the stability that routines provide and look forward to things happening at particular times, especially if they enjoy the activity.

Reading with your child

Talk to your child about the books while you are reading them - ask your child what they think will happen next, what is happening in particular pictures, or what they might do if they were a character in the story.

Keep talking about the books after you have finished – ask your child about their favourite picture or part of the story and ask them to explain why they liked this bit. Share your thoughts too.

Help your child to recognise particular letters by pointing to them as you read to them or as they read to you. Clearly say the sound that it makes as you point to the letter. To challenge your child even further, change one letter in a word to make up more words – change 'say' to 'hay', 'may', 'gay', 'ray'. Be as silly as you want, your child will love this.

Use different voices for various characters in the story and point to the words as your child reads along with you. Pretty soon, they will be saying the words with you and will begin to associate the sounds these words make with those written, helping your child learn to read.

Play

Allowing time for your children to play is as important as helping them with their reading. Children need time to be kids; to play. While they are playing they are working out problems, discovering their world or just being themselves.

Some games, like Go fish, a popular card game for kids, need a good memory. Developing a good memory helps

your child to learn. Remembering things can also help them when it comes to learning to read, as they have to remember letters, sounds and words.

Other games you can play that will help your child's reading involve creating a list of words your child says a lot. These are sometimes called 'popcorn words' as they are constantly popping up in your child's conversation. Create the list with your child's help and put it up on the fridge. Then, every time your child says the word, place a sticker or a tick next to it. Over the space of a week, see which word or words gets the most stickers or ticks. Now, try to come up with other words that they could use instead and add these to the list. This will expand your child's vocabulary and help them easily recognise common words that they use; an important step when learning to read and write.

Everyday activities

In previous articles we've covered some ideas on using everyday objects and activities to encourage your child's learning around the home. These activities are also useful in developing good homework habits in your child over time. Some things you can consider include:

- Talking have conversations with your child about what they did at school. See: <u>Learning to Read</u>
- Shopping ask your child to help unpack your grocery shopping, sorting the items into size or weight or colour. See: Who Said Science Can't Be Fun: Sorting and classifying
- Preparing food let your child help you measure ingredients when you are preparing dinner or snacks. See: Who Said Science Can't Be Fun: Measuring
- Collecting things ask your child to collect things like all the blue socks or red tops from the washing line. See: <u>Getting The Numbers Right</u>

Related links

- <u>Homework</u> Homework is an opportunity for you to participate in your child's education
- <u>Homework expectations</u> ensuring schools set homework that supports educational requirements for your child

Prep for Parents: After School Activities

Outside school activities can include a range of things – like learning another language, playing sport, craft activities, joining a scout troop, or playing an instrument. So depending on your child's interests and your family's circumstances, the activities could vary enormously.

Being involved in these activities has many potential benefits. It can help your child with their learning in school. It can give your child another group of friends. It can help build their confidence and acceptance. However, there needs to be a balance between your child's learning at school, the number of after school activities they participate in and having time to play and be themselves. This will be different for every child, and every family.

Some activities you could consider

- **Little Athletics** children between the ages of five and 15 years can register and get involved. Parents, grandparents and friends can also be involved by helping with various events.
- Outside School Hours Care all structured activities are built around an educational rationale that
 means your child is doing activities that are developmentally appropriate for their age and in line with the
 very latest research. As well as structured activities there is plenty of time to have fun and play with
 friends...children have access to loads of equipment like sports, arts and crafts, drama, science, cooking,
 toys, games and dress ups.
- Karate or tae kwon do –these activities require intense mental and physical involvement but they also give your child an opportunity to learn about their bodies, coordination skills and controlled movements. It's also a lot of fun.
- **Scouting** scouting is a great activity for boys and girls. Scouting includes many of the elements that can help your child to focus, including lots of physical stimulation, highly structured activities that make

use of various learning styles, consistent peer interaction, close adult supervision, competition, and, most of all, fun.

- **Team sports** nearly any team sport can be a good choice for your child (for example baseball, basketball, football, soccer). Be sure to choose something your child is really interested in because learning the rules, taking turns, cooperating with other kids as well as learning new skills, are all part of being a member of a team.
- Learning a language learning a language can help your child in all their learning, especially in reading and writing English.
- Model building, carving, woodworking, or mechanical activities most children love to solve
 problems or puzzles. Building models or making things out of wood or metal (with adult supervision) will
 help your child learn how to turn their ideas into reality. Successfully completing a project and having
 something solid and visible to show for it can be extremely rewarding to your child.
- **Swimming** learning to swim can be great fun, especially if you have a heated or indoor pool nearby. Swimming is a great thing for any child to learn.
- Art classes or music art and music can help your child express themselves. Just remember that it's
 not about how well they draw, sing, or play an instrument; the most important thing is to have fun.

Doing something new

Encourage your child to explore something that they haven't tried before. Though there's always the possibility of failure, without risk there's little opportunity for success. So let your child safely experiment, and resist the urge to intervene. For instance, try not to "rescue" your child if they are showing mild frustration over trying something new. You'll build your child's self-esteem better by balancing your need to protect them with their need to tackle new tasks.

Of course, having choices and taking risks means that sometimes your child will make mistakes. This is a valuable lesson for your child and will help them learn about their limits, the world around them and give them the chance to discover what happens when things go wrong.

Related links

- <u>Little Athletics Victoria</u> developing children of all abilities by promoting positive attitudes and a healthy lifestyle through family and community involvement in athletics.
- Outside School Hours Care provides high quality before care, after care, pupil free days and vacation
 care for primary aged children. There are loads of structured and unstructured fun activities on offer at
 every session.
- <u>Joey Scouts Victoria</u> a safe, fun, learning environment for young boys and girls from 6 years old.
- <u>Swimming Victoria</u> promotes swimming as a healthy lifestyle choice and encourages swimming at all levels by supporting and guiding members to enjoy their sport and maximise their potential.
- <u>Basketball Victoria</u> the peak body for basketball in our state.
- Football Federation of Australia's <u>Schools 5-a-side</u> brings together a number of local schools (multi school events) to participate in football matches on smaller fields in a round robin format at local venues.
- NAB <u>AFL Auskick</u> for young children and their parents, schools and teachers, where the fundamentals of the skills and how to play the game, and very importantly, desirable personal and group behaviour skills are supported.
- Kids spot's <u>Foreign Language</u> Children can learn a language in a structured language course or with a private tutor. Find a specialist to teach your child a language from a very early age in a local classroom or some offer in-home tuition.





What - 8 week Basketball Program

When - Thursdays 4.00pm - 5.00 pm

Where - Shepparton Basketball Stadium, Numurkah Rd.

Who - Children aged 5-10

Cost - \$60 for first time, includes; Ball, Backpack, T-Shirt, Water Bottle, Sweatband. \$50 for returning children, these children receive a reversible singlet instead of the pack. - Cheques to be made out to Greater Shepparton Basketball Association.

Starts - Thursday 26th July 2012 (Registrations taken on the day)

Aussie Hoops Registration Form

Aussie Hoops is about kids having FUN while experiencing basketball skills. The program can be played all year round, inside or outside and can be enjoyed by all children of all abilities. The Aussie Hoops program is a recognised national brand in the local community delivered in each State and Territory. Sessions are designed to introduce players to the fun of basketball, build confidence and hand-eye co-ordination in a friendly non-competitive environment.



For more details please contact Aimee Prenter 0430 163 473 Email – manager@gsba.com.au

X	
NameAge: Gender M/	/F
Address	
Phone (H)Phone (M)	
Email	
School you attend	
1 st registration with Aussie Hoops Y/N	
Emergency Contact/Number	
Medical Conditions	
PARENT/GURADIAN (Print Name):	
SIGNATURE:	

I hereby authorise the staff and volunteers of Shepparton Basketball Association and the Aussie Hoops Coordinator to act for me according to their best judgement in any emergency requiring medical attention and I agree to hold Shepparton Basketball Association and its staff and volunteers who deliver the program harmless and indemnify them in respect of anything so done. In addition, I hereby waive and release Shepparton Basketball Association and its staff and volunteers from any liability for any injury or illness sustained or experienced whilst at the Aussie Hoops Program, whether arising through the negligence or breach of contract of them or any of them or from any other cause. I understand that public liability and professional indemnity insurance is held by Shepparton Basketball Association and that personal injury insurance is held for financial participants appropriately registered with Shepparton Basketball Association for participants in the Aussie Hoops program but only for the duration of the program, for the purpose of playing basketball and actively engaged in the sport. I also understand and agree that Shepparton Basketball Association has the right to use for publicity and advertising purposes photographs of players and participants taken at the clinic



2012 Sports Holiday Program

Parents can either sit back and relax or join the kids in an action packed day of fun filled activities.

Where: SPC Ardmona KidsTown Adventure Playground

When: Monday 2nd July to Friday 6th July (First week of the School Holidays)

Time: 11:00am to 3:00pm (BBQ each day from 12:30pm - 1:30pm)

The schedule of events includes:

Mixed Games and Tee Ball Monday:

Tuesday: Hockey and Soccer

Wednesday: Mini Tennis and Mixed Games

Netball and Football Thursday:

Mixed Games and Kanga Cricket Friday:

The lunch time event each day will be Radar Throw.

Gold Coin Donation, Prizes to be Won!

For more information visit the KidsTown website at www.kidstown.org.au or phone 5831 4213.

Please note: Side Show Alley and the Miniature Train will be operating all week (11.00am to 3.00pm daily)

gotafe.vic.edu.au 1300gotafe 1300468233







Peffing 200



Jumping Castle



Shepparton Search and Rescue Truck

Jumping Castle, Face Painting, Balloon Animals, Storytelling, Craft Activities and a visit from The Shepparton Search and Rescue Truck.

Giveaways for both children and adults on the day.

Entry \$10.00 for the first child and \$5.00 for every child thereafter. \$20.00 for a family of four children (all activities will be free once entry fee is paid).

Come along and have a wonderful time at our party, where you get the presents 🥮

DISCO NIGHTS

Giggle N Wriggle also holds monthly Disco Nights for children up to 12 years.

Disco Nights start at 6pm with full cafe menu available on the night.

Disco finishes at 8pm. Entry is \$5.00 per child.

To help celebrate our birthday weekend we will be holding the next Disco night on Saturday 23rd June 2012 from 6 - 8pm, \$5.00 entry per child.

You can even hold your own disco party. Please contact Giggle N Wriggle for more information.

13a Callister Street Shepparton Vic. 3630 03 5821 4661 www.gigglenwriggle.com.au



Cupcake Decorating

